Jc/JpP.

TELEPHONE,

VICTORIA

PREMIER'S DEPARTMENT,

F 0234 126 LINES)

REGN. NO. 51/2200 °

i

9th October,1951.

Dear Sir,

With further reference to your letter of
the 18th May last, in reference to the question of
securing the o0ld Police Barracks at Bendigo to house
historical records, I am directed to say that the
Minister of Public Works has now advissd the Premier
that the Education Department finds it necessary to
continue to use the Barracks as an Art Room, and that
the provision of rprefabricated classrooms at the
High School will not affect the decision as far as
the use of +the Barracks is concerned.
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W.J./JUNGWIRTH,
~ Secretary.—
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Youi;fa%thfully,

Mr. ®. Hayward,
Honorary Secretary,
Bendigo City Historical Society,
Specimen Hill Road,
BENDIGO.

MELBOURNE, C.2,



